Subject: Fwd: Operation Shoes from Santa
From: Harris Cho <33817@Ilapd.online>
Date: 11/08/2016 08:04 AM

To: Wilshire Center BID

Here is some info about our PayPal account.

From: Eric Mollinedo

Sent: Monday, November 7, 7:28 PM

Subject: Operation Shoes from Santa

To: OLYM Personnel, Nayeli Medina, Gordon Helper, David Storaker, Veronica Soto, Steve Houchin, Jon Peters, Karen Kraft

It's that time of year again, and Olympic Division is already busy preparing for our 5th annual Operation Shoes from Santa event. This
year our event will be held on Thursday December 15th at 6pm. For those new to Olympic, Operation Shoes from Santa is an
opportunity for our Olympic family to reach out to the community while donating new shoes to needy children in our area. With help from
our friends at the studios, we will transform Olympic Division into a winter wonderland with snow falling from the sky, ground snow for
the children to play with, a Santa's workshop, hot chocolate and cookies, a holiday movie played on an inflatable screen and of course
SANTA!

We are fortunate to have some corporate sponsors help us out with this great event. We still need shoes however. We are asking that
every Olympic employee bring a pair of new shoes for school aged children. We are specifically looking for children sizes 1-5, boys
and girls. The shoes can be left in the collection box in the Watch Commander's office or in the Senior Lead Office.

If its easier you can donate to this great event by clicking on the link below

https ://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted _button_id=MJXD9DLETS9UE

If you are interested in volunteering for this amazing night please let me know!

Thanks for all your help,

Eric

Eric Mollinedo

Senior Lead Officer

Olympic Division

Los Angeles Police Department

1130 S Vermont Avenue

Los Angeles, CA 90006

(213) 793-0785

31754@lapd.online
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